
 

Christmas Designs 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Order forms for the Christmas card templates that 

your child has designed will be sent home today.   

If you would like to order items please complete the 

order form and send back to school in a sealed 

envelope with the correct payment by Wednesday 

13th November 2019.  Payment can be made by cash 

or cheque made payable to Wraysbury School PTFA.   

We will not be able to process orders received after 

this date. 

 

Thank you for the support. 

 

  

 


